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Victoria Police Investment from 2015-2020

The government’s record investment of in police 
investment is delivering new sworn police officers, as 
well as state-of the-art intelligence systems, new technology, 
new and upgraded police stations, and stronger laws.

The Victorian Government has made 
significant investment in Victoria Police 
over six years to build a safer, stronger 
Victorian community



Victoria Police has 
maintained critical service 
delivery during COVID-19, 
and the Victorian 
Government continues 
to invest in this work. 

The 2020-21 Victorian 
Budget provided the 
following—

Funding for critical service delivery



Continued investment in road safety

37 per cent 
20 per cent 

Comparison – pre (15 July 2019 – 22 March 2020) and post (23rd March 2020 – 29 November 2020) 
commencement of Covid-19 restrictions

Key-



Victoria Police Budget Initiatives 2020-21

The 2020-21 Victorian Budget continues to deliver on the 
Victorian Government’s commitment to deliver modern 
and world-class policing services for all Victorians:



Thank you.


